



14th March 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child is being invited to take part in an educational experience called 'The Million Meal Miracle' on Wednesday 19th March run by the charity Feed The Hungry UK. This will take place at school and during normal school hours.

As part of this experience, the children will be packing rice-based meals, which will be sent by Feed The Hungry to feeding programmes in schools in Zimbabwe and Somaliland. You can see meal-packing in action in a video at **millionmealmiracle.co.uk**.

The ingredients of the meals packed include soya, which is an allergen. Although your child will not be eating the soya, they may be in contact with it as part of the food packing process. If your child is known to be allergic to soya, it is important to inform their class teacher.

While running the experience day at St Mary's Church of England Primary School, the Feed The Hungry team are going to take photographs and video footage to promote *The Million Meal Miracle* further. If you are happy for your child to be videoed and photographed, please could you complete the form overleaf and return it to school prior to the experience day.

We hope that *The Million Meal Miracle* will be an incredibly fun and memorable experience for your child.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Ayres Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk















Photograph and Video Consent

I confirm consent for my child's photograph, or video footage featuring my child, to be taken and used by Feed The Hungry for inclusion in their news, fundraising and publicity materials, general reports, websites and on social media platforms.

	St Mary's Church of England Primary School
Name of Child (first and last names):	
Class / Year Group:	
Consent given by (printed name):	
Relationship to Child (i.e. mother):	
Signature:	

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









